
OSS Summer Camp: August 10 - 14, 2020  

  
We are continuing with our tradition of an OSS SUMMER CAMP. To keep everyone musically engaged and safe we 
are going to present a virtual camp this summer. We have spoken to many families and their preference is to have a 
three hour morning camp. 
  
Below is an outline of the curriculum: 

The camp will run from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm. 

We will be offering group classes for violin, cello and guitar. There will be no private lessons this year. 
  

We will have a short stretch session at the beginning of the morning. This will be followed by technique and repertoire 
classes which will occur twice each morning. There will also be a drama workshop, musical appreciation listening and 2 
breaks for a snack or restroom stop.  
  

Something new this year will be a programme for older students called “Musically Speaking”. The emphasis will be on 
musical interpretation, how it relates to the notes on the page and how to achieve it. This will be taught by Elaine 
Klimasko. 
  
The fee for each camp will be $195.00. 
  

Our class sizes will be limited to five students. 
Please apply soon because our enrollment is limited.  

Contact: 
Sarah Williams 
Email     sarahwil@live.ca

mailto:sarahwil@live.ca

